
SRTA  disruptions,  route
cancellations  due  to  New
Bedford Half-Marathon
“On  Sunday,  March  17,  2024,  there  will  be  significant
disruptions to service due to the New Bedford Half-Marathon.
It is our goal to provide the best level of service we can,
however, expect delays and detours due to higher-than-normal
traffic volumes and road closures.

The New Bedford Terminal will be closed to accommodate the
start/finish line for the race. All routes will be detoured to
MacArthur Dr. and Union St for the entire day.

From  10:30  AM  to  2:30  PM  the  following  routes  will  be
suspended:

• Route 201 – Fort Rodman
• Route 203 – Dartmouth St
• Route 205 – South Central
• Route 206 – Shawmut Ave
• Route 208 – Mt. Pleasant

All other routes will continue to operate; however, delays are
expected.”-Southeastern Regional Transit Authority.
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